
From: Rodney E Bender
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: For HB2314
Date: Sunday, February 17, 2019 9:36:37 AM

Committee Members,

Please vote Yes on HB2314. 

I have been a motorcycle rider for over 28 years. I commuted daily for 10 years (between 60
and 75 miles per day mostly) in California, and found “lane sharing” to be safe and efficient.

To the degree that this practice is utilized, It is possible to ease traffic flow safely and also
increase awareness of different modes of transit.

Thank you,
Rodney Bender  
Portland, Oregon
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